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Subject: Invitation to First Annual AGM of Friends at Bramble Parent Group 

 

Dear Bramble Parents, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to invite you to the first Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

of the Friends at Bramble (FAB) Parent Group. This meeting will be held on the 5th of December at 3:10pm 

in the main hall, immediately after school. 

 

We encourage you to attend this important gathering, where you will have the opportunity to become a 

member and learn more about the valuable initiatives and activities planned by the parent group. This is a 

fantastic chance for you to actively contribute to our school community. 

 

Feel free to bring your children along – their presence is more than welcome. It's a family-friendly event, 

and we believe it's important for everyone to be involved. 

 

We genuinely hope to see as many of you there as possible. Your participation and support are 

instrumental in making the Friends at Bramble Parent Group a success. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you on the 5th of December. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Miss P Theodosiou 

 


